
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 5/6/2022 4:51:25 PM

Subject: Invitation: City Service Awards - June 28, 2022

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

After a two year absence,  we are very pleased to be able to once again celebrate the collective contribution and 

success of our employees with the City Service Awards.

 

This year, employees will be nominating and recognizing their co-workers in a number of award categories, ranging 

from innovation, to health and safety, equity and leadership. 

 

On Tuesday June 28, we will reveal the winners of the 2022 awards.   

 

The City’s Corporate Leadership Team will host this casual employee recognition event from 4:00-6:30 pm at the 

Hillcrest Centre Curling Arena (4575 Clancy Loranger Way) to acknowledge the nominees and winners of these 

awards. The event is also a chance to bring employees together and thank everyone for their hard work throughout 

the year. We will also be celebrating the stories of the people and programs who do so much during the pandemic.

 

Food will be provided by City Food carts and the presentation of awards will run from 5:00 to 6:00 pm.

 

We would like to extend an invitation to you to celebrate with our staff. We are cognizant of the public hearing that 

will be starting at 6:00pm on June 28 and have made every attempt to work around that.  Unfortunately, we are very 

restricted in terms of available dates at this venue which is one of the few that allows us to accommodate a large 

group of employees.  We will start the awards ceremony as early as possible to try and accommodate your schedule 

and hope you are able to come and celebrate with us and enjoy the food trucks. 

 

If you are interested and available to attend, please RSVP to Jordon.miller@vancouver.ca by June 21.  Please contact 

Jordon at 604.871.6247 if you have any questions.

 

For more information on the event and to learn more click here

 

Many thanks, ,

Paul

 

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 

Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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